SOME THINGS CHANGE, BUT
PIZZA IS FOREVER

We are thrilled to be back providing our guests with the same high quality
and wide variety of pizzas that they've come to expect from Pie Five. And
now, in order to ensure the health and safety of all of our team members
and guests, we're making a few changes to our restaurant.

» All team members will:

o))

Wear a mask during their shifts.

Wear gloves during their shifts.

Be temperature checked prior to the start of a shift. Il

Wash their hands at new, pre-defined 30-minute
intervals in addition to regular handwashing and

the line near the cash station and in the bathrooms.

» We're providing individually packaged sanitizer wipes with
guest orders.

sanitizing procedures. %
» We've added sanitizer dispensers at the door, the end of

» We're making changes to the drink station.

» We're not using pizza trays. Instead, we are using boxes that

are safe for in store dining. P](_)r@]

» We roll all silverware.
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